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     The Subcommittee on Port Training celebrated its Second Meeting on December the 7th, 2000, in Bridgetown, Barbados. The meeting was chaired by the Principal Representative of the United States, Mrs. Doris Bautch and the attendance of the members of this Subcommittee: Antigua and Barbuda, Barbados, Bolivia, Chile, Costa Rica, Dominica, Saint Lucia, Suriname, and Trinidad and Tobago. Also was attended by the delegates of the following member countries of the OAS: Canada, Ecuador, Grenada, Guatemala, Guyana, Haiti, Jamaica, Mexico, Saint Vincent and the Grenadines, Venezuela, and the Delegation of Spain as a permanent observer of the OAS.
After discussing the agenda, the Subcommittee approved the following Working Plan 2001:
1. To execute the Inter-American Port Training Program 2001, which includes holding the following courses: 

· VI Ibero-American Port Management Course, in cooperation with Puertos del Estado of Spain, in Madrid, Spain; 

· II Ibero-American Port Engineering Course, in cooperation with Puertos del Estado of Spain, in Santander, Spain; 

· IMO Course on Security and Anti-drug-trafficking, in Mexico; 

· Course on Port Rates, in cooperation with UNCTAD and INDESMAR, in Lima, Peru; 

· Course on Marine Engineering and Training for Pilot and Dock Masters for countries of the English-speaking Caribbean. 

2. To support the Course on Private Participation in Caribbean Ports, which will be conducted by ECLAC.
3. To begin an in-job training program.
4. To instruct the General Secretariat to stimulate and coordinate bilateral relations among training organizations and institutions and interested countries. 

    






